
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Wishing everyone a very Happy Easter! Enjoy our final newsletter for this term. 
 
Headteacher Award Assembly 
A range of awards – from swimming to karate, from chess to dance, and from helping others to sport 
– many children received a special recognition award from Mr. Gaibee in this week’s Headteacher’s 
Assembly. Well done to all of the children and thank you for your nominations, parents. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Comic Relief 
We raised a whopping £635.44 for Comic Relief! Thanks to the whole 
Featherstone Community for your generosity to this brilliant charity. 
 
 

 
 
Dinner Money 
For KS2 children wanting a hot school dinner during the Sum1 term, the prices are as follows: 
Meal Everyday - £91.00 
Thursday only meals - £18.20 
Please ensure that you pay at the start of the term, thank you. 
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Battle of the Bands 
On Monday, we had an incredibly special curriculum day: ‘Battle of the Bands.’ Each year group learnt 
about a different genre of music in their classes. But, most excitedly, there was a silent disco for the 
children to enjoy and we heard some live music from ‘iRock’ (who even built our very own 
Featherstone Primary School band!!  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The children really enjoyed the day. Thanks to Mr. Douglas, Miss. Williams and Miss. Lacey for 
organising.  
 
House Winners 
This half term’s house winners are Unicorn.  
 

Unicorn 1,881 

Griffin  1,854 

Phoenix 1,709 

Pegasus 1,663 

 
Well done to Unicorn, who enjoyed some extra playtime with their friends today.  



Easter Bonnet Parade 
There was a fantastic turn out at this week’s Easter Bonnet Parade, with some great designs all 
round. Lovely to see so many children being supported and cheered on by their parents and 
families. Thanks to Mr. Gravell for organising. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
CBSO Music Performance 
On Wednesday night, we took eight Y5/Y6 flute and clarinet players to perform in front of an 
audience of 200+ people! The children really showed off their talents and we are immensely 
proud of them. Well done to each of the children. 
 

Ramadan 
To all of our families observing the holy month of Ramadan – we wish 
you all the very best and Ramadan Mubarak.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



Diary Dates 
 

Monday 08.04.24 School re-opens to pupils for the Summer term 

Tuesday 21.05.24 Year 6 music showcase to parents - 2.45pm 

 
 
Best wishes & have a lovely weekend. 
 
From Mr. E. Gaibee 
Headteacher 


